Dear BCCHS Families,

Students received, or will receive, a copy of the BCCHS Course of Study for their grade in advisory this week. Students in grades 10 and 11 will also receive a survey on Friday, where they will indicate interest for Advanced Placement classes at BCCHS. Please take time to review the course of study with your child and discuss with them which Advanced Placement classes/exams they want to prepare for.

Students will have time in advisory next Wednesday to fill out the survey together. Following this initial interest survey, entrance criteria and any applications will be sent to those students who expressed interest, where necessary.

Students will receive their programs in September, 2018. For stand-alone AP classes, students will be notified by July at the latest, so they can complete the relevant summer assignments.

Please note, only students in the class of 2020 and 2019 will receive the interest survey for AP classes.

All students will review their summer assignments in advisory on Friday, June 8th.

- Class of 2022 BCCHS Course of Study
- Class of 2021 BCCHS Course of Study
- Class of 2020 BCCHS Course of Study
- Class of 2019 BCCHS Course of Study

Sincerely,

Alicia Perez-Katz

Principal

Baruch College Campus High School
55 East 25th St.

New York, NY 10010

www.bcchsnyc.net